


 
 
Safety pays: Oklahoma Department of Transportation personnel mark the agency’s 
annual Safety Awards in Oklahoma City Monday, April 27. Pictured are: Gary 
Ridley, Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director; Sam Roberts, Antlers-
area Sign Crew; Ted Hollandsworth, Tillman County Maintenance Crew; Calvin 
Carney, Antlers-area acting Division Engineer; Dennis Walker, Pawnee County 
Maintenance Crew; Lt. Gov. Jari Askins; Rob Bowers, Woodward County 
Maintenance Crew; Brooks Billing, Adair County Maintenance Crew; Joe Carey, 
Guthrie Interstate Crew; Charles Davis, Central Sign Shop in Edmond; Charles 
Smith, Okfuskee County Maintenance Crew; Jerry Flury, Guthrie Interstate Crew; 
Darren Saliba, Muskogee-area Division Engineer; Sam Reynolds, Duncan-area 
Equipment Shop; Mike Bracken, ODOT Safety Branch; Rick Walls, Antlers-area 
Sign Crew. 
 
 



 
 
Dan Overland, Oklahoma Transportation Commission chairman; Phil Tomlinson 
former Oklahoma Transportation Secretary and his wife Carol; and Gary Ridley, 
Oklahoma Department of Transportation Director, reflect on Tomlinson’s six years 
as secretary, during the commission’s Monday, April 27, meeting in Oklahoma City. 
Tomlinson was presented with a commemorative brick from Rt. 66 in honor of his 
service to the state. 
 
 



 
 
Pete Regan, District 8 member of the Oklahoma Transportation Commission, 
discusses Tulsa area highway improvements following April’s commission meeting. 
Commissioners approved a $68 million contract to resurface the north and west legs 
of Inner Dispersal Loop (I-244) around downtown Tulsa and a $44 million contract 
to rebuild the I-44 interchange at 193rd E. Ave. 


